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February 3, 1943

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you very much for your
reception report of January |6

We are happy to verity your re-
ception of our station KALE from
11:35 pems to 12:02 gaems, PWT, Janu-
ary 15.

It is always a pleasure to hear
trom our listeners and we hope that
you will continue to listen in from
time to time.

Thanks again for writing to us.
Sincerely,
H. M. Swartwood, |Jr.

Pregram Director
KALE-KOIN
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